
Alternative Minimum Tax Clarification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Taxpayer's Name] 

[Taxpayer's Address] 

[City, State, ZIP] 

Dear [Taxpayer's Name], 

We are writing to provide clarification regarding the Alternative Minimum Tax (AMT) as it 

pertains to your recent tax filings. 

The AMT is designed to ensure that individuals who benefit from certain exclusions, deductions, 

or credits pay at least a minimum amount of tax. If you find that your taxable income exceeds 

certain thresholds, you may be subject to AMT calculations. 

Should your [insert year] tax return indicate AMT liability, we recommend reviewing the 

following points: 

• Review applicable income thresholds. 

• Examine potential AMT adjustments that may apply to your situation. 

• Consult with a tax professional to accurately determine your liability. 

For additional details, please refer to IRS Publication 525 or visit the IRS website directly. 

If you have further questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 

[Insert Contact Information]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


